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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise the estimated cost of transitioning to the living wage and provide details of the 

source and allocation of the funding for the transition?” 

  

 

Answer 

 

As a living wage employer, there are no costs to Government in transitioning to a living wage. For 

employers who are not currently paying a living wage, Government are currently working on a package to 

support these employers through that transition. Funding for this will be included as needed in the 

Government Plan for 2025, which will be lodged in July and debated in November 2024.  

 


